Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Jeff Slothower <Jslothower @lwhsd.com>
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 11:00 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Thorp Fuel Stegleder

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Lindsey

| wanted to talk about dates for the SEPA appeal. My client is gone June 21 to July 7 so please do not set the SEPA
hearing in that time frame. Thanks

Jeff

Jeff Slothower, Attorney at Law

Lathrop, Winbauer, Harrel, Slothower & Denison L.L.P.
P.O. Box 1088

Ellensburg, WA 98926

P. 509.925.6916

F. 509.343.3206

Email: jslothower@Iwhsd.com
Web: www.lwhsd.com
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